
 

 

                            10th February 2022 
Dear Families, 
 
We continue to aim for the PLPs to make a real difference in your child’s life; they are aspirational and go 
towards supporting the personalised, holistic curriculum which we deliver at Riverside School. Your child 
receives two PLPs each academic year, giving them the time needed to make substantial progress towards 
the set focus areas and to fully consolidate their learning. 
 
To support your child’s teacher in writing their next PLP, please complete the below box to let us know 
your current priority areas or any other information you would like to share.  Please send this back to 
school with your child after half term.  If you have just had your child’s annual review you may have 
discussed this with them already, if so please do not feel you need to complete this in addition.  
 
If you would rather speak to your Class Teacher or Teaching Assistant then please put a note in the 
contact book or phone in to school and this will be arranged.  It is really important to us that we hear your 
voice and make sure your priorities are reflected within your child’s PLP. 
 
Your class teacher will also use information gained from previous conversations/correspondence they 
have had with you, with the class teaching assistants and will consult with therapists such as Speech and 
Language Therapist, Physiotherapist, Occupational Therapist and other professionals that may support 
your child.  Where appropriate, they will also use your child’s previous PLP and Unique Profile (UP) to help 
plan their appropriate next steps.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

                                  
Charlotte Downs                      
Deputy Headteacher                   

Pupil Name and Class -      
Please let us know any areas you would like us to support your child with as part of their personalised 
curriculum: 
 


